
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

18 February 2022 
 

Stage One Home Reading Program 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The school’s Home Reading Program is a very important part of your child’s education. It’s designed to reinforce the 
learning that occurs at school. 
 
The Home Reading books will be sent home on a rotational basis commencing in Term 1, Week 5.  
 
Students will take their book home twice a week. The days will be Monday and Thursday. 
Please ensure that books are returned on these days so they can be swapped for a new book. 
 
The Home Readers are valuable resources, and we ask that they are completed under the supervision of an adult.  
 
If the books are damaged or misplaced, please notify your child's teacher as soon as possible. If a Home 
Reader is not returned, you may be required to make a payment of $8.00 towards the cost of a replacement 
book.  
 
Most children have supplied a document folder at the beginning of the year, if you have not however, we ask that your 
child bring a plastic folder along before taking home their Home Reading books.  
 
Thank you for your continued participation in your child's education. 
 
 
 
 

Bert Lo Campo                                          Jessica Tolson/Katherine Meiring 
Principal                                               Assistant Principals 

 


